
May 18, 2021

Bobcat Nation,

Celina ISD continues to be encouraged by current reports from local and state

officials documenting the health of our community and our state. When

considering all factors that contribute to our student’s success, the district

made the decision to discontinue the option for virtual learning for the

2021-2022 school year, as approved by the CISD Board on May 17. We believe

that it is critical for our students to be in-person for their social and emotional

health and to provide the best opportunity for our students to grow

academically.

The district will continue to follow safety protocols currently in place to ensure

the health and safety of our students and staff. We will continue to monitor

the health of our community throughout the summer and the next school year,

adjusting protocols if necessary. We value your continued support as we close

out the school year and prepare for a full return to in-person learning.

Sincerely,

Tom Maglisceau

Superintendent, Celina ISD


